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NEWS RELEASE 
 

STARFIRE DRILLING ON ONTARIO AND BRITISH COLUMBIA PROJECTS 
 
Vancouver, September 14, 2007 – Starfire Minerals Inc. is pleased to provide an update on 
activities at its 100% owned Langmuir South nickel project near Timmins, Ontario (see previous 
release of August 1, 2007) and Porphyry Pearl copper-gold project in the Toodogonne mining 
district of Northern British Columbia (see previous release of July 21, 2007).   
 
At Langmuir South, the magnetic and electromagnetic surveys have been completed and six 
conductors as well as two magnetic anomalies have been selected for drilling.  The first pass 
diamond drill program is budgeted at eight holes totaling 1,000 meters, with a 1,500-meter 
follow-up program contingent on the first pass results.  The drill was mobilized to the property 
on September 13th and drilling is scheduled to commence today. 
 
At Porphyry Pearl, diamond drilling is in progress on an initial 3,000 meter program to test 
induced polarization anomalies that were defined in 2006.   
 
Results of both programs will be released as they become available. 
 
Starfire’s Qualified Person as that term is defined in National Instrument 43-101 for this release 
is Philip J. Rush, P.Geo., who is the author. 
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